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This Week
Healthy Eating Week: To support 'Healthy Eating Week' next week, Globetrotters 

students will be running a tuck shop on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th April. Cups of 

chopped fruit and vegetables will be available to purchase for just 50p during break or 

lunchtime. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee: We are planning a special event in school on Thursday 26th 

May to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As part of our preparations for this, 

we would love to hear from anyone who was here when the school was opened by Her 

Majesty, back on March 10th 1978. If you, or anyone you know, were here and would be 

happy to share your memories of the day, please contact Stephen via the school office.

Winning House: Congratulations to Earhart House for winning the most treasure this 

term. If your child is in Earhart House (red) then they have won a non-uniform mufti 

day next Friday, 8th April, and can wear their own clothes to school that day. 

School Dinner Menu: Please see the attached copy of the 2022-23 school dinner 

menu. This can also be viewed on our website.

Free School Meals: If you feel that you may be entitled to free school meals, you can 

now apply online via this website:  www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

Letters Home
Divers & Balloonists: Swimming expression of interest letters. (Sent home in bags.)

Yoimoji of the Week: Bamboozle
Bamboozle is a kind bear.. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Riley, Divers - Having school dinners every day for three weeks.

Brandon B, Trailblazers - Editing his own work to make sure it makes sense.

http://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals


Globetrotters at Brinsbury

Every Friday, some students from Globetrotters go to Brinsbury College to learn about 

working on a farm. At the moment it is lambing season and they have had lots of fun 

meeting and working with the sheep and lambs.
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